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April 18,2016

The Florida Library Association
541 E. Tennessee Street, Suite 103
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Dear Board of Directors:

Thank you for asking the Florida League of Cities (FLC) to endorse your recently revised
standards. It is a privilege to be part of this important process.

On behalf of the FLC’s board of directors, I am pleased to provide this endorsement. It is
encouraging to see the advances in benchmarking being made within libraries across the
U.S. Florida’s municipal libraries will benefit from the many additions you have made to
the standards. I wish you every success in your implementation.

We appreciate the assistance of Executive Director Martina Brawer in our review of the
materials.

Again, thank you for including the FLC in your review process.
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